
Hello, this is a message from MES 
 
1. This is a reminder regarding the School Cash Online registration. The deadline to enroll and receive a ballot for the Free $10.00 
Book Fair Gift Certificate is January 31 
When you enroll, you do NOT need to provide any banking information and you do NOT have to make any online purchases. 
You simply register and your child will get a ballot 
 
2. Deadline to order a Pink t-shirt for the antibullying day is January 31. Orders are being accepted online through the School Cash 
Online program 
 
3. Monday, February 3 - the Grade 5 and the Grade 4/5 classes will switch homerooms. This is to provide the Grade 5 class with the 
IF courses 
 
4. Tuesday, February 4 at 10:45am is our next assembly 
 
5. Wednesday, February 5 at 6:30pm there is a French Immerision Info meeting at the St Stephen Elementary School Library. This is 
for parents with students in Grade Kindergarten and Grade 5 
- Just a reminder, if you decide to enroll your child into the early French Immersion Program (Grade 1) they will be transfered to the 
St Stephen Elementary School as we do NOT offer this program 
 
Thank you and have a great day. 
 


